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17th March 2020

CORONAVIRUS
Dear Parents and Carers,
It seems strange that to be communicating on a daily basis about this but most parents have said they value regular updates to be kept informed. Apologies if you are already aware of some of the following information. Following the news last night we would remind you of the following:

· If anyone in your family has a fever or a new cough, the whole family should isolate themselves at home for 14 days

· Please ring into the office or email us to inform us that you are self-isolating. We can then mark the absence accordingly
· Parents Evenings next week are now postponed until after Easter
· There will be no after school clubs from today with the exception of science club which will go ahead today and tomorrow. Sports clubs have to be cancelled following advice from FA regarding Grassroots football. 
Following government social distancing measures, please can we ask you to drop and collect children swiftly at either end of the day. Please do not allow children to play away from you. Whilst schools are still open we need to take whatever measures we can to reduce contact. The ultimate decision whether to keep children at home who are not yet symptomatic is yours; we cannot make this decision for you. However, please bear in mind the following if you are not sending your children in:

· Families should be staying at home and isolating themselves. This will include not going to the shops, parks, cafes and restaurants, soft play, or visiting friends and family for example for 14 days
· Seek medical advice if you are concerned

Staff are busy creating home learning packs and these will come home on Friday at the latest and earlier if we have notice that we are closing. You may find it helpful to stick closely to school hours. Roughly these are: 9.00 – 3.30 with a 20 minute break morning and afternoon and an hour for lunch.
Year 6

Year 6 packs will come home tonight as children are busy preparing for SATs at present. If you are unable to collect a pack due to isolating yourselves we can email some work home but this will not be until later in the week as we do not have the capacity to do this at present. We have revision books for Year 6 but clearly we cannot email these. We purchased these from https://www.cgpbooks.co.uk/ if you are interested in ordering these yourself or ring to arrange to have school copies collected by someone else.
In school, we will continue to following the hygiene measures we have already put in place in order to minimise risk and are happy to answer any questions you may have. We will continue to put communications on the school website.
 Yours sincerely,

Anne Sargent     (Head Teacher)
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